
Question on Notice 

No. 1184 

Asked on 27 October 2022 

MR D JANETZKI asked the Minister for Children and Youth Justice and Minister for 
Multicultural Affairs (HON L LINARD)— 

QUESTION 

With reference to the number of residential care facilities operating in Toowoomba and the 
South West Region—  

Will the Minister advise the total number of calls for service to police in relation to these 
facilities in the past two years (reported separately by suburb and year)? 

ANSWER 

As at 1 November 2022, there are 95 licensed residential care facilities in the South West 
Region. 

The Department of Children, Youth Justice and Multicultural Affairs (DCYJMA) provides 
an annual list of residential care services to the Queensland Police Service (QPS). There is 
a joint agency protocol between QPS and DCYJMA to reduce preventable police call outs. 

DCYJMA does not hold data on the number of calls for service to police in relation to these 
facilities.  
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